
 

 

 

POSITION VACANT  
TOWN MAINTENANCE LABOURER  

 
Etheridge Shire Council is seeking applications from highly motivated, enthusiastic and 
team orientated persons with a desire to work as a Town Maintenance Labourer.  
 
The successful applicant will gain the opportunity to assist in beautification of the town 
through ongoing maintenance of grounds and gardens at Council properties throughout 
the Shire.  
 
Applicants with a HR Drivers Licence will be highly regarded. This position will 
commence in January 2025. 
  
Applications are to include a covering letter, resume and at least 2 references. 
Applications can be posted, delivered to the Administration Office, faxed or emailed to:  
 
Position Vacant – Town Maintenance Labourer  
The Chief Executive Officer 
Etheridge Shire Council 
PO Box 12 
GEORGETOWN QLD 4871 
 
Fax: 07 4062 1285 
Email: info@etheridge.qld.gov.au 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting Council’s Town Maintenance 
Supervisor, George Smith on Ph: 07 4079 9090 or Councils website 
www.etheridge.qld.gov.au  
  

Applications close at 4 pm Friday 20th December 2024 
 

 
 
Mark Watt 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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